
Literacy in Year 1 
 

The children have enjoyed writing Lists, 

Labels and Captions. We have been 

remembering to use capital letters and 

full stops when writing a sentence. 
 

Literacy in Reception Classes 
 

We have really enjoyed exploring the 

story of Little Red Riding Hood.  Acting 

it out, story-telling it and making a story 

map of the plot. 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents who came 

to the Phonics and Reading meetings 

today.   

Please ask class teachers if you have 

any questions about learning and 

reading at home. 
 

 

  

Maths in Year 1 

We are visiting Numbers to 100, 

ordering and looking at place value 

with Tens and Units. 

Next week they start the unit; measure 

-  weight and length. 

Look out for the photos of Maths 

activities on Facebook and The class 

page. 

 

Reception Maths 

We have been doing lots of activities 

to help learn about One more and 

One less than numbers to 5, and to 10. 

 

We are learning to recognise our 

numbers up to 5 and then up to 10 , 

and beyond   

 

 

  
Homework for Year 1 

Thank you to all the parents that have 

dated and named the homework on 

each page. 

The children have made a fantastic 

start on one Numeracy and One 

Literacy piece of homework each 

week. 

(Please remember; Pencils Only.) 

Reminders 

 

Wednesday is PE day for all the children. 

Please remove any ear rings your child is 

wearing. You will need to provide a PE kit 

and bag for your child. (School PE bags 

now available in the office). 

PE kit: Plain white T shirt, black shorts. 

Indoor PE shoes are needed to change 

into on a wet weather day.  

Snack money of £1 per child each week 

on Mondays please.  

Library books will be changed on Friday if 

they are in the children’s blue school 

bags.  
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